
 
 

Hot Chocolate Club  
Every Friday a small group of 
students are chosen by their 
teachers for doing great work 
in class and they share their 
learning with me while we 
enjoy morning tea together.  
 
Congratulations to the        
following children who joined 
me at Hot Chocolate Club last 
week. 

Brandon — Grade 5 

Maryam — 5 

Riyan— Grade 2 

Ikram — Grade 1 

Cyrus — Prep 

 
Working Bee  
A big thank you to everyone who came along 
to our working bee on Saturday and to Lauren 
for organising it all. The sun was shining and 
we got lots of jobs done to prepare our      
gardens for Spring!  Don’t worry if you    
couldn't make it this time, we plan to have 
another one soon. 

 
Warm regards, 

 

 

Julie Large 

Principal 

 

Term Three 2022 

Newsletter #2 

Dates to  

Remember 
 

Aug 23rd—Aug 26th 

Grade 5 Camp—Queenscliff 

 

Monday Sept 5th 

School Council 3.30pm 

 

Friday Sept 16th 

Carlton’s Got Talent show 

 

Last day of term 3 

2.15pm finish 

 

Monday Oct 3rd 

Pupil free day—staff professional 
learning 

 

Tuesday  Oct 4th 

First day of term 4 for students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

 

 

 

 

 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

Carlton Primary School Newsletter 
 

Carlton Primary School is a partner in the Carlton Learning Precinct 

Supporting children and their families to succeed in life 

Remembering Samantha Hanay 

 
We were all very saddened by news of Sam 
Hanay’s sudden passing late last week. 
Sam has had a connection with Carlton  
Primary since 2017. All of our love and care 
goes to Aydin (grade 5) and Ayla (grade 2) 
during this time and I know the support of 
our school community will be of great    
comfort to them. 
 

Leap into Learning  

Our school readiness      
program, Leap into 
Learning, will start later 
this month for all children 
enrolled into Prep for 2023. The program 
gives an opportunity for children to           
participate in school routines and to become 
familiar with a school setting. The program 
will run weekly on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
from 9am-10.30 in our developmental play 
space on level one. There will be two      
different groups of children attending on 
each of these days. It will start on August 
23

rd
 & 25

th
 and will run until October 25

th
 & 

27
th
. Children will have eight sessions in 

total. If you have a child starting school next 
year but haven't yet enrolled them, please 
come to the office this week. 

 

Community Fence Weaving Project 

Are you interested in being part of an     
afterschool weaving project with your 
child/children? Patricia, one of our    
parents, is keen to link with other     
families to design and make a beautiful 
fence artwork here at school. The 
weaving workshops  will be taking 
place on Wednesday afternoons at 
3.15pm.  If this is something that you 
might be interested in, please write 
your name below or come and see me 
at school. 
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